HIKE FOR HOPE
Lazarus House annual fundraiser held Sunday in Andover

ANDOVER — Friends and neighbors headed for The Park on
Sunday for Lazarus House’s 23rd annual Hike for Hope
fundraiser.

The 5K walk/run is one of three events Lazarus House hosts
each year intended to raise awareness of those struggling with
poverty, homelessness and food insecurity.

The walk/run started at 1 p.m. Participants raised money to help
Lazarus House “meet the increasing need for warm, nutritious
meals at our Soup Kitchen and supplemental groceries from our
Food Pantry,” according to the group’s website.

The event, which went on for most of the day, included kids’
activities such as face painting, temporary tattoos, balloon
twisting, games and more. Refreshments included cider donuts
and pizza and there was also music to entertain the runners and
walkers.

From 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. people were also encouraged to drop off
non-perishable items during a food drive using the Lazarus
House truck parked in the circle driveway in front of Andover
Town Hall.

Luke Banzi, left, and Leo Sassin, both 11 from Andover,
show off their balloon animals during the Lazarus House
Hike for Hope at The Park.

Lazarus House staff, from left, Jose Rivas, Natividad Dulyx,
Justin Flores, Sharlin Benitez, Felix Rosario, Liset Garcia
and Eric Webster pose for a photo before the Hike for Hope.

Andover High School volunteers, from left, Joe Anton,
Kailey Hamilton, Ansh Shah, Erin Workman and Logan
Reuss enjoy an ice cream before the Lazarus House Hike for
Hope at The Park in Andover on Sept. 25.
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The Lazarus House Hike for Hope at The Park in Andover
gets started.

Angelique Lu-Alba shows off her face pant during the
Lazarus House Hike for Hope at The Park.



Lazarus House Executive Director Carmen Vega speaks
before the Hike for Hope at The Park in Andover.
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